6/16/2024

Mayor Zierden and Council -

We are receptive to any discussions regarding how Breezy Point Resort can work with the City of Breezy
Point on any future community expansion.

It is on our short term horizon to add a second sheet of ice to our existing sports complex. Perhaps there
are some creative ways we can work together on this exciting project.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Thank you,

David Spizzo
Vice President
Whitebirch Inc./Breezy Point Resort



